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Satellite Communications Timothy Pratt 2002-10-25 Includes chapters on orbital
mechanics, spacecraft construction, satellite-path radio wave propagation,
modulation techniques, multiple access, and a detailed analysis of the
communications link.
The Secret Power Within Chuck Norris 1997-01-06 Chuck Norris has spent a
lifetime studying the martial arts, earning several black belts and world
championships. Now, through anecdotes about his own personal struggles and
triumphs, Norris explains how the ancient system of Zen--the core philosophy
behind the martial arts--can help each of us achieve spiritual tranquillity and
self-confidence. The Secret Power Within is both a highly accessible lesson in
Zen philosophy as well as the compelling story of Chuck Norris's own remarkable
success. In this highly entertaining and inspiring account, Norris shows how
Zen can be applicable to everyday situations, from the conference room to the
living room. Chapters include: * Winning by Losing: If you have nothing to
prove, you have no need to fight. * Complete the Wheel: How to balance your
life to achieve success. * Your Master, Your Art: To maintain self-respect you
must respect the work you do, and do it as well as possible. * My Way of
Meditating: Norris's personal technique for achieving tranquillity under
pressure. The message is simple: There are no limits for the person who refuses
to accept them.
You Can Begin Again Joyce Meyer 2014-04-08 It's never too late for a new
beginning. Look closely and you'll see that theme all through the Bible. Page
after page, God delights in turning tragic endings into new beginnings. A
childless woman conceives in her old age; a fearful, self-conscious shepherd
becomes a leader of millions; and a prostitute becomes a wife and mother in the
lineage of Christ. Every biblical fresh start reveals the amazing, aweinspiring hope we have for our own new beginnings in God's plan for our lives.
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In You Can Begin Again, bestselling author Joyce Meyer explores the beauty and
infinite supply of God's love and grace. Through inspiring stories, Scriptural
principles, and her classic practical, life-application approach, Joyce
powerfully demonstrates that God isn't done with you yet. If you're stuck in a
rut, disappointed by an outcome, hurting from a wound, failing in an endeavor,
struggling in a relationship, or unsure about the future. . .don't give up.
Don't give up on yourself, and don't give up on the God Who loves you and
offers you a new beginning today.
Satellite Communications Jeremy E. Allnutt 2019-10-01 Extensive revision of the
best-selling text on satellite communications — includes new chapters on
cubesats, NGSO satellite systems, and Internet access by satellite There have
been many changes in the thirty three years since the first edition of
Satellite Communications was published. There has been a complete transition
from analog to digital communication systems, withanalog techniques replaced by
digital modulation and digital signal processing. While distribution of
television programming remains the largest sector of commercial satellite
communications, low earth orbit constellations of satellites for Internet
access are set to challenge that dominance. In the third edition, chapters one
through three cover topics that are specific to satellites, including orbits,
launchers, and spacecraft. Chapters four through seven cover the principles of
digital communication systems, radio frequency communications, digital
modulation and multiple access techniques, and propagation in the earth’s
atmosphere, topics that are common to all radio communication systems. Chapters
eight through twelve cover applications that include non-geostationary
satellite systems, low throughput systems, direct broadcast satellite
television, Internet access by satellite, and global navigation satellite
systems. The chapter on Internet access by satellite is new to the third
edition, and each of the chapters has been extensively revised to include the
many changes in the field since the publication of the second edition in 2003.
Two appendices have been added that cover digital transmission of analog
signals, and antennas. An invaluable resource for students and professionals
alike, this book: Focuses on the fundamental theory of satellite communications
Explains the underlying principles and essential mathematics required to
understand the physics and engineering of satellite communications Discusses
the expansion of satellite communication systems in areas such as directbroadcast satellite TV, GPS, and internet access Introduces the rapidly
advancing field of small satellites, referred to as SmallSats or CubeSats
Provides relevant practice problems based on real-world satellite systems
Satellite Communications is required reading for undergraduate and postgraduate
students in satellite communications courses and an authoritative reference for
engineers working in communications, systems and networks, and satellite
operations and management.
RAILWAY ENGINEERING S. C. Rangwala 2008-01-01 This well-known text-book now in
its Nineteenth Edition, provides an up-to-date account of the basic principles
on various functions and working of Railways. Its excellent material fills a
significant void in the literature of Railway Engineering.
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The Subway Chronicles Jacquelin Cangro 2006-08-29 Some seven million people
board the New York City subway every day, each one with a story to tell. The
Subway Chronicles collects twenty-seven of the tales, dramas and comedies that
unfold during the daily commute. From the “mole people” living in the subway
tunnels, to the transit employees working behind the scenes, to the locals and
tourists riding shoulder-to-shoulder in harmony, discord, or indifference, The
Subway Chronicles offers a kaleidoscope of perspectives on this most public of
spaces. Prominent New York writers weigh in: Jonathan Lethem confesses his
childhood subway sins Colson Whitehead offers mass-transit tips for newcomers
to the city Francine Prose recalls the thrill and apprehension of riding alone
as a teenage girl Calvin Trillin pokes fun at the classic New York tendency to
be skeptical about everything Stan Fischler delights in memories of riding the
open-air train cars to Coney Island as a boy Equal parts hilarious, poignant,
and heartbreaking, The Subway Chronicles is a journey into New York’s
underground with some of today’s most loved writers.
EcoMasterplanning Ken Yeang 2009-05-26 In planning for a sustainable future for
our planet, it is vital that we achieve a seamless and benign biointegration of
all human interventions in the natural environment. Finding green design
solutions for our built environment must start from the wider scale of regional
and urban planning and must then be carried right through to infrastructural
engineering, architecture and industrial design. Masterplanning affords the
chance to redress current environmental imbalances and to reduce the
consequences of our built systems on the environment, with the greater and of
reversing climate change. Ecomasterplanning presents a groundbreaking
integrative and comprehensive approach to masterplanning, illustrated by
examples that Ken Yeang – the original pioneer of the ‘green skyscraper’ – has
designed in a highly visually driven format, the book examines over 20 of his
masterplans from around the world, including those in the Netherlands, china,
India, Turkey, Malaysia, Singapore and North America.
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